
James M. Johnson and Jennifer B. Katz 
5272 Olympia Drive 

Indianapolis, IN 46228 
 
 
 
 
January 23, 2025 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We live in the cul-de-sac adjacent to the proposed development. We are writing to express full 
support for the proposed Subdivision Development 2024-ZON-073 / 73B being presented by Russel 
Brown at the behest of the Broadmoor Investing Partners. This project will provide significant 
benefits to our community and increase the value of the existing housing stock in the surrounding 
area.  Most importantly, we believe that this development will financially buttress the historic 
Broadmoor Country Club and ensure that it will remain a viable golf course for generations to come. 
 
Sincerely, 
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